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DATED:   10 July 2020  

TO:   ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 

NOTICE:  NOTICE OF OFFICE REOPENING   

 

This serves to confirm that the Highveld MIBCO office at 276 Oak Avenue, Ferndale, Randburg 

reopens from 13 July 2020. 

 

For enquiries contact us on: 

MIBCO National Contact Centre:   0861 664 226 

 

 

The MIBCO Team 
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